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Important!Upcoming PTA events

February 28

Box Tops Contest
February 25

Northwood parents are 
invited to attend a FREE Oral Health 
Workshop, which will be held on 
Thursday, February 28th at 8:15am 
in the Multi-purpose room.

More information about this 
event can be found in our flyer. 
Questions? Please contact Sona 
Grover, PTA Vice President at: 
Northwoodpta1@gmail.com

Monday, February 25th is 
the last day to turn in the bag of box 
tops to your teacher. (Be certain to 
write your name, grade, teacher’s 
name and # of box top included on 
the bag.) 

The winners will be those 
who turn in the most box tops. For 
questions, please contact Amanda 
Meng, PTA Treasurer: 
lingmeng1126@yahoo.com

★ Cut out and сollect box tops logos, as many as possible. 
★ Turn in the bag of box tops logos to your teacher by 

February 25, 2019.
★ The top 3 students who turn in the most box tops will have a 

special breakfast with our principal, Mr. Derrick. 
★ The class with the most box tops turned in collectively will 

earn a $25 gift card!

All proceeds will be used to 
support PTA events which 
supplement Northwood’s fun 
learning environment. More 
information can be found in the 
Box Tops Contest flyer, or 
contact Amanda Meng at: 
lingmeng1126@yahoo.com
Thank you for your participation!

Take part in our Box Tops Contest
THE WINNERS WILL BE INVITED TO ATTEND A

BREAKFAST WITH THE PRINCIPAL!

Collection date is Monday, February 25th

Oral Health Workshop

mailto:Northwoodpta1@gmail.com
mailto:lingmeng1126@yahoo.com
mailto:lingmeng1126@yahoo.com
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NEW event

SPELLING BEE 

2018-19

Rishinath P. (Ms. Walker)
Deeksha B. (Ms. Walker)
Shubh B. (Ms. Shem)
Saee P. (Mr. Cheadle)
Chelsea N. (Mr. Cheadle)
Varun J. (Ms. Orth)
Brandon H. (Ms. Sundaram)
Jayal N. (Ms. Sundaram)
Sanjaysaras C. (Ms. Sundaram)

Duy T. (Ms Sundaram)
Kayosh Kumar M. (Ms. Kim)
Navnith N. P. (Ms. Kim)
Neil J. (Ms. Boyd)
Tatva S. (Ms. Boyd)
Hugh L. (Ms. Kramer)
Samaira G. (Ms. Kramer)
Naagaa Prachet K. P. 
(Ms. Barger)

The winners of the 
first round are:

Meet the Northwood 
Spelling Bee Champions!

Varun J. - 3rd grade
Navnith N. P. - 4th grade
Naagaa Prachet K. P. - 5th grade

GAME AND LITERACY 

AFTERNOON
We received a lot of positive 

feedback from children and their 
parents after our new PTA event, 
which took place last Friday, 
February 8th.

This event was conducted 
for students from Kindergarten to 2nd 
grade. PTA members and volunteers 
organized about 10 game stations, 
split between the Multi-purpose room 
and the FIS, where our younger 
students could have fun while 
practicing spelling and writing.

More than 25 
parent-volunteers, teachers and 
school staff took part in the 
preparation and holding of this PTA 
event. 

Taking this opportunity, we 
would like to express our great 
appreciation to Priya Chandwani, our 
new PTA Board member and the 
Chairperson of this event, for 
enthusiasm and excellent 
management. Many thanks to each 
and everyone of volunteers for their 
time and effort!

We hope that in the future 
Game and Literacy Afternoon will 
become a traditional Northwood 
event!
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Northwood YearbookLike us!

!

The winners are:
- The Front Cover (upper 
grade)  from 

(133 out of 
484 votes);

- The Back Cover (lower 
grade) Aagam D. from 
Mrs. Kinney’s Class  (64 
out of 480 votes);

Great discounts! 
$20 ($24) for one Yearbook!!!

If you like to have the Northwood Yearbook 2018/19 at 
the end of the school year, it's time to place a pre-order! 

To order the Yearbook 2018/19 is easy as below:

● Read the Yearbook pre-order flyer.

● Fill in the pre-order form (at the 
bottom of the flyer)

● Enclose the pre-order form in an 
envelope along with cash or bank 
check and return it to your class 
teacher

April 8th, 2019 is the last day to enjoy the “early bird” 
discount of the Yearbook pre-orders. The price will go up to $24 
after April 8th, 2019.

For questions please contact Wai Ping Wong at:
 wp4ptacs@gmail.com

NOTICE: The circulation of the Yearbooks is limited! If you do not 
order it now, we do not guarantee that you can buy it at the end of the school 
year!

It is a colorful annual book of 
memories that contains class photos, 
portraits of students, teachers and 
school staff. It contains pictures of 
different school events, class time, 
recess, field trips and music concerts.

A Northwood yearbook is 
produced by Northwood PTA, and 
printed in a special printing house.  All 
yearbooks will be available for 
distribution by the end of the school 
year. To receive a yearbook, please 
place a pre-paid order in advance. 

❏ What is a school 
yearbook?

❏ What is a Box Tops for 
Education program?

This program offers schools a 
way to earn extra money by collecting 
tabs from the packaging of different 
household items their students' families 
already buy. 

Some General Mills products 
carry the Box Tops for Education logo, 
which families can clip and send to the 
school. These can then be submitted to 
General Mills, and each Box Top earns 
the school 10 ¢. 

Click on the link below to find a 
list of products with Box Tops  for 
Education logo on them:
https://www.boxtops4education.com/ea
rn/participating-products

The more families that 
participate in the program, the more 
money we can raise for our school. 

Here at Northwood, the top 3 
students who turn in the most Box 
Tops will have a special breakfast with 
our principal, Mr. Derrick. The class 
with the most Box Tops turned in will 
also earn a special  prize.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 
WINNERS OF 
YEARBOOK COVER CONTEST 2018/19!

mailto:wp4ptacs@gmail.com
https://www.boxtops4education.com/earn/participating-products
https://www.boxtops4education.com/earn/participating-products
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Contest
          
Write to us!

We are on Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/North
woodSchoolPTA/

LIKE US! 

A simple, automatic way 
to support Northwood PTA!

Visit our unique charity link:
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/77-0136842

Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of 
your eligible Amazon Smile purchases to Northwood 
Elementary PTA.

Your child’s class could win a

Now here’s where it gets even more EXCITING...
The class with the most PTA MEMBERSHIP 

participation by MARCH 12, 2019 will win an awesome 
PIZZA PARTY for the whole class! Winning Class will also 
receive a gift card for the Teacher!

Please join today, support the Northwood PTA 
and support our children!

Questions? Contact Sona Grover at: 
Northwoodpta1@gmail.com

Valuable 
gift to school

Charity

Last week, Northwood PTA 
Board presented 8 new modern 
radios to our school. The total value 
of the gift was more than $2000.

About $500 more was 
donated to modernize the school staff 
lounge. About $200 from the PTA 
budget will be spent on the purchase 
of drinking water for Northwood 
teachers.

https://www.facebook.com/NorthwoodSchoolPTA/
https://www.facebook.com/NorthwoodSchoolPTA/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/77-0136842
mailto:Northwoodpta1@gmail.com

